
 
 
 

HAPF Information Sessions for the 2022-2023 Class 

 

If you are interested in becoming a Health & Aging 
Policy Fellow and have questions, information 
sessions via Zoom will be offered on the following 
dates and times between December 2021 and April 
2022 (all times are EST). 

 
 

Thursday, December 9, 2021 12:00 – 1:00 PM 
Tuesday, December 14, 2021 3:00 – 4:00 PM 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022 4:00 – 5:00 PM 
*Wednesday, February 2, 2022 
   *This session is focused on the VA track. 

12:00 – 1:00 PM 

Monday, March 7, 2022 12:00 – 1:00 PM 
Monday, April 4, 2022 12:00 – 1:00 PM 

 
 

Please email Mica Muir at hapfell@nyspi.columbia.edu 
indicating the information session you will be attending, 
and you will be sent the appropriate Zoom link. We look 
forward to your participation. 
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